
Mount Pleasant Independent School District
Board of Trustees

Board Briefs
Regular Meeting   		  February 27. 2017 

Education and employment opportunities are offered by the Mount Pleasant ISD without regard to race, color, religion, national origin, sex, age or disability.

Presentations/Recognitions/Awards
     Jeannie Pat Jaggers (Annie Sims Elementary School), Susan Gage (Wallace Middle School) and Kelli Glenn (MPJHS) 
introduced their Region 8 Science Fair participants and winners.
     Athletic Director Corey Homer introduced Volleyball Coach Jeremy Stewart who introduced Taylor Craig who was 
named to the 16-5A All District team and the Texas Girls Coaches Association Academic All-State Team and the Texas 
Sports Writers Association All-State Honorable Mention. Homer also introduced MPHS Swim Coach Echo Johnson who 
introduced her swim team members who qualified for Regionals for the second year in a row, an accomplishment for a 
team that is only two years old.
     MPHS Career and Technical Education Director Karl Whitehurst updated the Board on new programs being offered 
through CTE this year.
     Above and Beyond Awards were presented to Jeannie Pat Jaggers and Linda Traughber from Annie Sims 
Elementary and to Susan Gage from Wallace for their work on the Region 8 Science Fair.

Reports:
Superintendent’s Report: Judd Marshall
•No one other than the current Board members signed up 
to run.
•Updated the Board on the Construction Projects. The 
Construction Company will be here for a meeting on 
Monday, March 20.

Curriculum and Instruction: Mike Lide 
•Updated the Board on STAAR testing dates and Summer 
Math workshops
•Shirley Peterson updated the Board on plans for the public 
hearing on the District of Innovation Plan

Business: Stacie Thompson 
•Local property taxes were due January 31. 
•Enrollment has held steady at around 5180 and has not 
dropped off after the first semester as it has in the past.
•The State Comptroller Property Value assignments were 
released January 31. Our values decreased by about $48 
million from 2016-2017. 

Personnel: Deb Malone 
•There are new hires of professional personnel.

Board Business:
•Approved out-of-town trips for MPHS Swim Team to 
Regional Competition in Lewisville (February 3-4); for 
MPHS Softball to Tournament in McKinney (March 2-4); for 
MPHS FFA to Broiler Show in Houston (March 14-16);  for 
MPHS FFA to Heifer Show in Houston (March 15-19); for 
MPHS UIL to State Tournament in Austin (March 16-18); 
for MPHS UIL Math/Science to Math and Science Coaches 
State Meet in Austin (March 17-18);  for MPHS FBLA to 
State Leadership conference in San Antonio (March 23-
25); for MPHS FFA to Ag Mech Show in Houston (March 
23-27); for MPHS Colorguard to National Competition in 
Fort Worth (March 24-25); for MPHS Tennis to Tournament 
in Nacogdoches (March 24-25); for MPHS HOSA to State 
Conference in Corpus Christi (March 30-April 3); for MPHS 
Golf to Tournament in Rockwall (April 3-4); for MPHS FFA 
to Tarleton Invitational CDE in Stephenville (April 5-6); for 
MPHS SkillsUSA to State Contest in Corpus Christi (April 
5-10); for MPHS Culinary Arts to Competition in Austin 
(April 6-8); for MPHS FCCLA to State competition in Dallas 
·April 6-8); for MPHS TPSA to State Contest in El Paso 
(April 6-9); and, for MPISD Gifted and Talented to Sky 
Ranch in Van, TX (April 11-13)
•Approved Plans to Support Implementation of New Head 
Start Program Performance Standards, ERSEA Procedures 
and ERSEA Priority Screener. 
•Approved submission of a class size waiver to the Texas 
Education Agency 

Future Meetings: 
   Construction Workshop: Monday, March 20, 2017, 4 p.m., 
CSS Board Room 
   Special Meeting/District of Innovation, Mon., March 20,   
5 p.m., CSS Board Room 
   Agenda Review Meeting, Monday, March 20, 5:30 p.m., 
CSS Board Room    
   Regular Meeting: Monday, March 27, 2017, 5:30 p.m., 
CSS Board Room
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